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WSC MEETING SUMMARY 

 COMMITTEE NAME Torrumbarry WSC 

MEETING DATE 27 October 2016 

ATTENDEES 

WSC members: Guy Duncan (Chair), Charlie Gillingham, Kyal Seibert,                             
Bernice Lumsden 
 
GMW attendees:  Ross Stanton, Paul Arthurson, Suzanne Waddell, Chris Kelly 
  
Guests: James Burrkitt (NCCMA), Tim Robinson (DEDJTR)                                                                          

APOLOGIES Andrew Leahy, Chris Greenwood, Anne Hodge, Tim McNeil, Nathan Free 
 
Main Topics Discussed 
Connections Update  
• Outlined the Connections Reset process. 
• An update was provided on the Draft concept Reconfiguration Plans, the New Landowner and 

Engagement Delivery Model, closing out committed works, the design of the 2017 Winter Works 
program and the early contractor involvement. 

• The 8 step Engagement Process was presented and the Landowner Guide was discussed. 
• WSC discussed the need for customers to be able to rationalise outlets after existing channels are 

made Backbone channels.  
 
North Central Catchment Management Authority (NCCMA) – James Burkitt 
• James provided committee an update on- Environmental Water Delivery across Torrumbarry. 
• NCCMA’s GMID Viability Project - Opportunity to mitigate the impacts of declining water availability. 
• Review of Drainage in LCIR. 
• WSC also discussed CMA’s workbook 
Winter Works Summary – Chris Kelly  
• A summary was provided of 2015/16 Capital program and works undertaken along with budget 

summaries. 
• Chris provided WSC an update on Cohuna and Koondrook Fishway’s and current SDL projects across 

Torrumbarry. 
• WSC discussed implications of increased channel to be retained under reset of Connections Project 

and the cost associated with this. 
 
 


